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Wellesley Class of 1973

Dear [first_name],

Please see our June Newsletter by clicking here.
 

**Please note that the date for the Chicago mini-reunion is Thursday July 18, not
Wednesday July 17. It has been corrected on the PDF but just in case you need to
update your calendars.**

Every woman can—and should—make a meaningful contribution to her world.
There is a growing recognition that women's empowerment and leadership are

crucial to their own advancement, and to worldwide societal change. Wellesley and
its alumnae have supported and championed women's intellectual and social

development and autonomy for over 100 years.

Stay Connected
with 1973

Class President
Lynne Miller

Visit Our
Website
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https://www.wellesley.edu/sites/default/files/assets/departments/alumnae/files/1973_newsletter_6-19_-_lynne_miller.pdf
mailto:wellesley1973@alum.wellesley.edu
https://1973.alum.wellesley.edu/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/WellesleyCollege1973/

